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From: Schannette Grant < >
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 10:06 AM EDT
To: William Jarvis <wjarvis@thejarviscompany.com>
CC: jackevans1 < >
Subject: Re: Draft Letter to Don McCord

Yes to the letter and the additional provision to the consulting contract. I will print the letter and discuss with Jack today. I
will also add the provision to his contract if he is in agreement.

Thanks

On Thu, Aug 25, 2016 at 9:21 AM, William Jarvis<wjarvis(d)theiarviscompany.com> wrote:

Jack and Schannette ... See if this works. Bill
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